
Collingwood Neighbourhood School
Terry Fox Run 2024

September 13, 2024

Dear Collingwood Families:

Our annual Terry Fox Run will be held on Thursday, September 19, 
from 2:15-2:45. We welcome families to come and cheer everyone 
on while the students run around Gaston Park.

Terry Fox had a goal to raise money for cancer research, and he 
had hoped to raise one dollar for each Canadian. Our goal at 
Collingwood this year is for each student to bring a “Toonie for 
Terry”. If each student brings in $2, we will raise over $250 for 
cancer research!

We will be collecting donations throughout the following week. If 
possible, please have your child bring a “Toonie for Terry”.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you all 
on Thursday, September 19, for the run!

Collingwood Teachers
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